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23 June 2023 
Cooper Class – Teddy Week 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Next week in Nursery Cooper Class we are learning all about teddies. We would like to invite the 
children to bring their favourite teddy or soft toy for the week. The children can bring their toy in 
for all their sessions. We will be showing our teddies how grown up we are at nursery and having 
some adventures. Don’t worry if you forget your teddy, we have plenty in nursery to go around! 

 

Thank you. 
Mrs Hall 
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